
City of Broken Arrow

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: 19-274 Name:

Status:Type: Presentations Agenda Ready

File created: In control:2/14/2019 Broken Arrow City Council

On agenda: Final action:2/19/2019

Title: Presentation of the Together Project Artwork Competition and Recognition of the Award Winners

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Paige Arnold Art work, 2. Kim Vang Art work, 3. Paige Arnold Release, 4. Kim Vang Release

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 2/19/2019

Title:
Presentation of the Together Project Artwork Competition and Recognition of the Award
Winners

Background:
As a part of The Together Project, a partnership between the City of Broken Arrow and the Broken Arrow
Public Schools, the two (2) entities collectively collaborated to establish a “Keep Broken Arrow Clean: Don’t
Litter” program. The aim of the program is to keep our waterways clean of litter and debris in order to assist in
improving our overall water quality. One of the first steps in establishing this program was to hold an Art
Competition among the school students to create a mascot and catch phrase so we could promote this idea
among our citizens.

In October of 2018, the School posted notices within the high school calling for all artists to create artwork that
conveys the concept defined above. Several high school students entered the competition and submitted their
art work. A selection committee consisting of both School and City officials reviewed all the submissions.
Several pieces caught the panel’s eyes and created a great deal of discussion; however, without question, two
(2) pieces rose to the top.

One piece represented exactly what the competition embodied. Ms. Paige Arnold created Phil the Raccoon as a
mascot who encourages the public to “Stash the Trash (Please Don’t Litter).” The committee easily selected
Ms. Arnold’s creative work to represent our program. Ms. Arnold and her parents have generously donated her
personal, creative work to the joint organizations for our use.

Likewise, a second piece caught the committee’s eyes because it depicts the overall message that the Together
Project desires to proclaim to the public. Simply stated, “Our actions have consequence regarding our
environment.” Ms. Kimberly Vang created a piece that the committee saw as a representation of our message.
Ms. Vang and her parents have generously donated her personal, creative work to the joint organizations for our
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use as well.

The committee requests that the City recognize these young artists and their personal, creative works as well as
their donation of the work to the organizations.

Cost: $155

Funding Source: General Government - Operating Budget

Requested By: Kenneth D. Schwab, P.E., CFM, Assistant City Manager - Operations

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Ms. Arnold’s Art Work
                                    Ms. Vang’s Art Work
                                    Ms. Arnold’s Release
                                    Ms. Vang’s Release

Recommendation:
As Council directs.
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